Regular meeting of the City of Downs Planning Commission was held July 27, 2020, 5:30 p.m.
at City Hall. Members present: Linda Miller, Chris Steinshouer, Dale Goheen, and Don Heiland.
Absent members: Jim Cary, Tonya Bisnette, and Jamie Emerson. Also in attendance: City
Attorney Bruce Berkley, and City Clerk Miranda Robinson.

Chair Linda Miller called the meeting to order.

Dale Moved, seconded by Miller to approved minutes of February 24, 2020, Planning
Commission meeting. Steinshouer and Heiland abstained. Carried with 2 eyes.

Miller opened the public hearing for RV-1 Recreational Vehicle re-zoning on Peterman Street.
No public comment was received verbally or in writing to city hall. Discussion was held amongst
the commission.

Commissioner Heiland moved, seconded by Commissioner Goheen, to send the
recommendation for the RV-1 Recreational Vehicle Zone and Map change to the city council for
Block 8 Peterman 2. Motion carried.

At 5:45 P.M. Commissioner Heiland moved, seconded by Steinshouer to adjourn the meeting.
All in favor. Meeting adjourned.
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Linda Miller, President

Minutes by Miranda Robinson, DPC Secretary



